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Giving Update 

Budget to date: $122, 595 

Income to date: $90, 052 

Needed: $32, 543 

 

 

Visit blumenortchurch.com/donate for details or 

scan this QR code to donate with a credit card. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Worship Leader:  Gerry Giesbrecht 

Speaker: Chris Harms 

Song Leader: Cassie Giesbrecht 

 

Date: April 14, 2024 

 

 

 

 

Community Announcements 

 
-The Gardens on Tenth are having a Soup & Pie 

fundraiser on April 25th. Please see the bulletin 

board for details.  

-Save the date for MCI’s Spring Fundraiser 

Coffee House! Friday, May 3 at 7:30 pm in Buhler 

Hall foyer. Come for a variety of musical 

performances, including current student groups 

and local artists/alumni, such as Orlando and 

Grace Sukkau! There will also be tasty desserts. 

See you there! 

-Altona MCC 
Would you consider volunteering at Altona MCC 
Thrift? Help is needed in the  
Clothing Department. Your responsibilities could 
include sorting, pricing, or  
hanging clothes. Availability on Monday mornings 
is important. Work is also  
available on other days and in different 
departments. 
Please contact Dave Rempel in person at the shop 
for more information or Phone:  
204-324-8323; Email: altonamcc@gmail.com 

 
 

Office - Lori Miller – blumenortmc@gmail.com 
Church Rentals – Megan Hildebrandt – 204-216-0996 

  

  Youth Pastor- Gerry Giesbrecht –gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

 

 

Church Calendar 
April 21  - MCI SOAR Sharing/MCI Choir  

April 28  - Rudy Franz 

May  5    - Tim Goertzen 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

         

 

 

 

Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 

worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 

Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer list– Werner & Marlene Ens, Zelma Fehr 

 Froese family  

Missions - Kendra Fehr, Ryan Thiessen,  

Joshua Dyck (CCBR) Murray & Carol Honsberger, 

Eagles Wings Children’s Village, Pembina Valley 

Youth Hockey League Ministry (Riley Martens) 

mailto:blumenortmc@gmail.com
mailto:gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com
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Prayer for the Week 

Holy God, we are so thankful for the sacrifice that 
you gave for our freedom. May our worship be 
pleasing to you every day of the week. Amen. 

 

Church Announcements 

 
- “Clubs Thank You!” -Please see your insert 

 

-Kendra and Tyson are hosting a prayer and 

worship evening here at BMC this Thursday night 

at 7:30 in the sanctuary. We want to pray for our 

church and spend time in worship. 

 

-Save the date! VBS is coming to BMC, July 1-5, 

6:30-8:30!   

 

-The quarterly donation summaries are in your 

mailboxes.  

 

In Memoriam 

It is with great sadness that we announce that our 

friend, and long-time deacon, Henry Froese, has 

gone to be with the Lord. 

He passed away on April 10th, at the age of 79. The 

funeral service will be held on Monday, April 15, at 

Winkler EMMC at 11:00 am.  

Henry is the husband of Sara Froese, the father of 

Marlin & Becky Froese, and grandpa of Myla and 

Sadie.  

As all of us are carried by the hand of God, may 

you, the family also know this in a way that 

surpasses knowledge.  May God continue to give 

you strength and courage for the days to come.  

                                                

 

 

 

 

 
April 14, 2024 

 
 

Welcome & Announcements 

Call to Worship 

Worship in Song 

Congregational Prayer 

Scripture Reading – Genesis 22:2-5 

Offertory 

Worship in Song 

Message- “Worship…it’s more than a song” 

Closing Song 

Benediction 

 

 

 

                                     

Youth Calendar 
 

April 17 – Bible Study - Riley Martens will be sharing 

his faith story! 

April 24 – Bulls, Rams, and Lambs Game 

 

Deacon Ministry 

-Seth & Erica Klassen – 384-7384, 332-1690 

-John & Esther Falk – 362-1597, 362-2864, 

 (H) 327-5358 

-Kevin & Helen Krahn – 324-4395, 304-1521,  

(H) 327-5448  

We invite you to contact us anytime if you have 

prayer requests, need someone to talk to would like 

a visit, or have anything specific we can help with.  

Verse for the Week 
 

“Therefore, I urge you, brothers and sisters, in view 
of God’s mercy, to offer your bodies as a living 

sacrifice, holy and pleasing to God—this is your true 
and proper worship.” Romans 12:1 NIV 

 
 

 

CCBR is launching their first annual Winnipeg 

Summer Internship program, a two-month paid 

position in full-time pro-life outreach. The 

position runs July-August, and consists in effective 

outreach giving the opportunity to witness hearts 

and minds change on the issue of abortion, regular 

training to deepen one’s knowledge on how to 

communicate difficult truths in a compassionate 

and compelling way, and the kind of team-bonding 

that can only be built by serving God together. 
If you or someone you know is intrigued by this 

outreach position, please reach out to Joshua 

Dyck. He’d be happy to share more about the 

mission, logistics, and details of this opportunity. 

Joshua - 204-304-2227 or jdyck@endthekilling.ca 
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